
April 9, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The schedule for food distribution for next week is Monday, April 13, 2020, Wednesday, April 15, 2020, 

and Friday, April 17, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 

11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• It was discovered that some families have the District Skylert email messages blocked.  If this 
setting is active, families will not receive district emails. District technology support is unable to 
assist with this issue. Please contact the company providing the email address to update your 
settings.  

 

• This is our fourth day of remote learning. The District will be closed tomorrow, Friday, April 10 
so there will be no remote learning and no support available. Remote Learning will resume on 
Monday, April 13, 2020.  

 

• The Governor announced that schools will remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 
school year, but learning will not stop. It is the intention of the Brentwood Borough School 
District to continue to provide remote instruction through June 5, 2020.  

 

• There are many questions that remain unanswered such as final grading, final exams, 
graduation requirements, graduation dates, senior awards, prom, etc. The administrative team 
will tackle these questions and will update the Continuity of Education Plan until June 5, 2020. 
As a reminder the COE is posted to the main page of the district website. Families will be 
notified of the updates to the COE as they are posted.  

 

 

 

 


